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The Kenmore Board of Trade is not having a general     

membership meeting in March but we will have a meeting 

in April. 

  
The April meeting will be at the Kenmore High School.  Food 

will be provided by the High School Culinary Class.  That will 

be a good time. Someone from the City of Akron will be the 

speaker.  We will have more details on that later. 

  
Also on April 25th, the Kenmore Board of Trade will be    

participating in the Clean Up Akron Project in the Summit 

Lake, Nesmith Lake and Tow Path areas.  This is a big     

project and many organizations will be involved. 

  
Come and help! 

 
David E. Culbertson, President 

culbertsonlaw@neo.rr.com 

Give Us Your Business Card!! 
 

You use your business card to promote 

your company, right? 

 
Let the Kenmore Board of Trade help. 

Drop off or mail some of your business cards to 

John at 1020 Kenmore Boulevard, Akron OH 

44314, and he will make sure every new  

membership package sent out will include your 

card, and your cards will be available at all KBOT 

and ABOTC lunch meetings for members to take. 

Let us help promote your business! 

2015 Dues Statements 
 

Please note, when you receive this 

year’s dues renewal notice, that we 

are now asking you if you have an 

idea for a topic or speaker for a     

future Kenmore Board of Trade 

Luncheon.  Please let us know if 

there is some subject or speaker you 

would like more information about. 

 

Also, your 2015 tag for your plaque 

will be mailed with your next news-

letter when you renew your dues. 
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Meetings & Events 

 

KBOT Luncheon 

No Luncheon for 

March 

 

KBOT Director’s Meeting 

Thursday March 19th 

12:00 noon to 1:00 pm 

Thompson & Bishop Law Offices 

946 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314 

 

Kenmore 

Craft & Easter Egg Hunt 

Saturday March 28th 

9:30 am to 11:30 am 

Kenmore Community Center 

880 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314 

 

KBOT Luncheon 

Thursday April 2nd 

11:45 am to 1:00 pm 

Kenmore High School 

Cardinal Room 

2140 13th Street 

Akron, Ohio  44314 

There will be no KBOT Board of Trade General Meeting this month! 

This is what 2 people cleaned from 200 feet of shoreline on 

Summit Lake.  Imagine what we could do for the entire lake 

if more people like you volunteered to help? 

Community Groups Plan Summit Lake Clean-Up Project 
 

On January 31st, the Summit Lake Clean-Up Project Kickoff   

Meeting was held at the Kenmore Branch Library.  The steering 

committee of Nolan James, Hillary Stewart, and Julie Ann Sweet 

led those who attended through discussions on setting goals, finding 

volunteers, and picking dates and areas to work in.  April 25th, 

Keep Akron Beautiful’s official clean-up day, was picked for   

working on the Summit Lake Clean-Up (other groups will be   

cleaning the Towpath Trail and Nesmith Lake on this day also).  

Lunch and most clean-up equipment will be provided, and if enough 

volunteers show up other areas of the Kenmore/Ward 9 area may 

also be cleaned. 

 

For more information or to volunteer to help, please contact Nolan 

James at 330-485-9399 or njamesjr@gmail.com. 

Kenmore Clock Tower Update 
 

The Kenmore Board of Trade is waiting for final 

bids on the construction of the base for the       

Kenmore Clock Tower.  Once a bid is accepted,   

the Clock will be ordered and construction will  

begin sometime this Spring. 


